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Children's House 1-2
Hello Friends! Winter is almost over! But we wanna share
how fun it was for us! We have had plenty of milestones!
Vyom, Zoe, Amin and Maeve joined our class!! We made
scented candles, jelly fish and lanterns for our art
projects.
During our science class we learned all about
volcanoes. We even replicated a volcanic eruption
using baking soda and vinegar.

                 Love and light
       Miss Arlene and Miss Wanda

We had a wonderful start to the new year in the Toddler 2 class! We have
started learning Sign Language and have learned the signs for more, all
done, please, thank you and help. We've been continuing with our alphabet
and have learned about letters O, P, Q, R and S. We celebrated the life
and legacy of Martin Luther King Jr and read all about him. We've been
having lots of fun doing art and painting with Do-A-Dot marker paints
and even bubble wrap! We look forward to a fantastic February!     
                                   Smiles, Mx Lindsay and Miss Paw

Toddler #2






Toddler #1

Our friends in Children's House 1-1 have started the new year with
great joy and an eagerness to learn new things! We are practicing
straight lines, diagonals and working on dot to dot connection. We
will continue this entire month of February practicing and adding
a little more everyday to our expanding knowledge.

Ms. Yadi and Ms. Edith wish you a Happy Valentine's Day 

There have been a lot of changes here in Toddler Room 1!
Our friends Aiden and Luke have graduated to Ms. Yadi's
class where they're having so much fun and learning all kinds
of new things. The class is thrilled to welcome June, Lucas,
August and Eleanor as they start their Montessori experience.
In January, we practiced our ABCs and continued our way
through the alphabet focusing on one letter a week. We've
also used every opportunity we can to practice counting, from
counting the cars we see outside to the building blocks out in
the classroom. The kids love their story time and Thomas the
Train has been a favorite! We've also enjoyed having dance
parties and singing along to songs like The Wheels on the
Bus, Old Macdonald, and This Old Man.

Looking forward to a new month,  Ms. Kiana & Miss Edith

Children's House 1-1



Children's House 2-2



January was a busy month! We learned all about the letters Q, R, S, and T in our
preschool class. We will be focusing on the sounds they make and finding objects that
start with each letter. We will also be working on writing these letters and using them in
simple words. We encourage you to continuing practicing these letters at home as
well.We have added yoga classes on Wednesday with the help of Eliza H. Yoga is a
great way for children to learn about their bodies and practice mindfulness.
As the weather keeps getting colder, please make sure your child is dressed warmly for
outside play. We will be going out often, so please make sure your child is wearing a
warm coat, hat, and gloves.
Finally, we would like to welcome our new friend Ana to our classroom. We are excited to
have her join our class and can't wait to get to know her better.
Thank you for your continued support! Best Regards, Ms. Dayna and Ms. Maria 

Children's House 2-1

This month in Ms. Abbi and Ms. May's class we will be wrapping
up the last four letters of the alphabet, W, X, Y and Z. We are
continuing learning and recognizing words and sounds that begin
with each letter. We have mastered counting past 30 and have a
goal to count past 40 this month. Since February is the month of
sweetness, we are discussing dental health and friendships for the
next couple of weeks.

With Love, Miss Abbi and Miss May
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February Happenings
Birthdays

Clara Mellors-Redman    February 5
Daniel Werner               February 8
Miss Wanda                  February 19

Celebrations

Happy Valentines Day    February 14

Contact Us:
103 Laurel Ave, Carrboro NC 27510

"The greatest gifts we can 
give our children are the

roots of responsibility and
the wings of independence."

-Maria Montessori


